

# **Your Chappy News Update**



## What's been happening?

#### **Chaplaincy Breakfast**

SU Queensland held a fundraising breakfast for some of the Gold Coast Chaplains at the Parkwood Tavern in February. Ten schools were represented with a Gold Coast mum sharing what the chaplaincy service meant to her and her family. It was a great morning and the feedback was awesome. My appreciation goes out to those who could make it.

We hope to see you at our next event!

#### **Breakfast Club**

Volunteers continue to serve our students at Breakfast Club each Thursday morning between 8.00 am and 8.30 am. A huge thank you for the volunteers that faithfully serve each week!

#### **Kids Konnect**

Our mentoring program KIDS KONNECT, a program run by the Salvation Army, has returned this year with more mentors! A mentor spends an hour every week with a designated student. It is a very powerful program! If you or someone you know is interested, please contact Chappy Rusty.

A big thank you to all our volunteers who help and support the Musgrave Hill State School community.

# What's coming up?

Our local Chaplaincy committee meets once a term to discuss the Chaplaincy service and how we as a team can support the school community. If you would like to attend the meeting or receive a report please contact Sec. Carolyn Swan by email at: <a href="mailto:cswan11@eq.edu.au">cswan11@eq.edu.au</a>

Our next meeting is Tuesday, March 17th at 3:15 at MHSS. RSVP is appreciated.

# How you can be involved

If you would like to make a financial donation to Musgrave Hill SS Chaplaincy Service please go to:

https://www.suqld.org.au/donate/musgrave-hill-ss-chaplaincy-tax-deductible/



### Rusanne "Rusty" Jourdan

Musgrave Hill SS~ SCHOOL CHAPLAIN E rustyj@chappy.org.au T (07) 5531 3919



## Thank You!

Thank you for all who have supported me through your time, your prayers and your donations! Having a great team behind me allows me to do the work I do at the school. Thank you so much!

If you would like to unsubscribe to the Chappy updates please send a request to Judy at <a href="mailto:jodri5@eq.edu.au">jodri5@eq.edu.au</a>

